
Makeover Complete! 

 

Our project to improve the Early Years outdoor area is now complete and there have been a 

number of changes during the year.  The most noticeable is probably the sheds which now 

house the ‘collections’ received from the Early Excellence Centre.  The ‘collections’ are 

equipment and resources for Den building, Sand & Water and Construction.  Children can 

access the equipment themselves, and more importantly put it away when they’ve finished 

playing with it! 

The staff and children planted some lovely bedding plants last term, kindly donated by Walkers 

Nursery and have been caring for them and mowing the grass.  A dedicated area has been 

created for digging and making mud pies, what fun, I’m definitely going to put on my wellies and 

go and join in this term! 

Cathryn Street 

Foundation Stage Governor 

 


